Christmas message
We would like to wish you all a
very merry Christmas and a
happy New Year. We hope you
will get your presents from
Santal!l!

By Maeve Geary + Emily Gorey
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Ask the infants

“What is Santa bringing you?”’

Joshua— A Ben Ten waich

Megan— A Doll Blanket

Sheelagh— Sylvanian family
Maeve— A Tent

Katelyn- Finger Lings

Kayleigh- A Chocolate Lolly Maker
Hughie- Lego

Robbie— A bike

Hanna- A doll

Alex— Cars

Aine- A Shower Baby

Jack— Transformers

Kilbehenny N.S Squad tops

William— Power Rangers

We have ordered squad tops for our

By Leah Geary and Maurice Fitzgerald.

school. We will wear them to represent

our school at events such as sports,

quizzes, activities and loads more. It
was optional to purchase these squad
tops. They are green and maroon and
they have our school crest on them.
They look really nice and we cant wait
to get them.

By Maeve Heenan and Emily Gorey.




